
Third Grade Recycle Contest 

Please join the third grade as they do their part 

to help the world around 

them! 

The contest will last for 

the month of October.             

The winning class will receive an 

ice cream party! 

Please save your bottles, cans, 

paper, and glass bottles to help out 

our third-grade classes! 

Ms. Nahlen, Ms. Roberts, and Mrs. Johnson 

appreciate your help and participation in 

helping show students how important 

recycling is for our environment! 

 

We can’t wait to see how great each class does!  

Recycle bins will be located in 

each third-grade teachers’ 

classroom, and also in front of 

the office! 


